Port of San Diego

and Lindbergh Field Air Terminal

|
(619) 686-6200 * P.O. Box 488)Sat [Slego CC\(dllforma(‘;N(] 2-0488
October 19, 1998

prosnloe—
Via CERTIFIED MAIL W ., 06 -
="
Mr. John H. Robertus, Executive Officer
Regional Water Quality Control Board
San Diego Region

9771 Clairemont Mesa Boulevard, Suite A
San Diego, CA 92124-1331

SUBJECT: WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR GOESNO PLACE
REPOSITORY, NATIONAL CITY, CALIFORNIA, ORDER #93-018

Dear Mr. Robertus:

On June 4, 1998, the last of the sediments were removed from the confined
disposal facility at the Goesno Place Repository, National City, California. Since
that time, the Port has removed the banks of the repository and leveled the soil in
that area. Based on the destruction of the confined disposal facility, the Port
requests that Waste Discharge Order #93-018 be rescinded.

The Port would appreciate a prompt response to our request, and if you have any
questions, please contact me at 686-6254.

Sincerely,
Aol Sl

EILEEN M. MAHER
Senior Environmental Quality Specialist
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(1/26/2011) Amanda Dai - RE: Dredging Permits Recission Order Page ﬂ

From: "Gordon, Brian S CIV NAVFAC SW, FISD" <brian.gordon@navy.mil>
To: Amanda Dai <adai@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 12/10/2010 12:36 PM

Subject: RE: Dredging Permits Recission Order

Sorry for the late reply. | thought it would be easier to get this information. Let me know if you need
anything else.

r/Brian

Milcon Project P-326 - Pier 10 at Naval Base San Diego (Order No. 2001-325) Contract Completion
Date (CCD) - 10/15/2005

MILCON Project P-700A - CCD - 04/30/2002

Homporting Project - CCD - 11/29/1999

-----QOriginal Message-----

From: Amanda Dai [mailto:adai@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 07, 2010 14:31

To: Gordon, Brian S CIV NAVFAC SW, FISD
Subject: RE: Dredging Permits Recission Order

Hi Brian,

Have you heard back from your staff yet?

Amanda

>>> "Gordon, Brian S CIV NAVFAC SW, FISD" <brian.gordon@navy.mil>

>>>11/23/2010 2:58 PM >>>

Amanda, | will check. Might not get back to you until Monday. A lot of staff are on leave this week.
r/Brian

From: Amanda Dai [mailto:adai@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Monday, November 22, 2010 9:53

To: Gordon, Brian S CIV NAVFAC SW, FISD

Subject: RE: Dredging Permits Recission Order

Good Morning Brian,

I can't find any documents that indicate the completion date of Milcon Project P-700A (Order NO.
2000-001). Can you provide me the date that this project was completed? Also | would like to confirm the
completion dates for the following projects.

Milcon Project p-326 (Order No. 2001-325) ...June 2003

Homeporting Project (Order No. 95-118)...09/10/1998

Thank you,
Amanda



